
Dwight A. Baird, Sheriff 

1102 Cornell Lane Yorkville Illinois  60560 

Phone: 630-553-7500   Fax: 630-553-1972 

www.co.kendall.il.us/sheriff 

            

Office of the Sheriff                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve 

For Immediate Release

Date:   July 12, 2019 

Contact:  Deputy R. Wayne Dial 

Phone:  (630) 768-2860 

Email:   rdial@co.kendall.il.us 

 

Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Investigating Home Invasion 

 
On July 12, 2019 at 6:45 am, The Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputies along with Officers from 

Oswego Police Department, Montgomery Police Department, Kane County Sheriff’s Office and 

Aurora Police Department were dispatched to a Home Invasion in the 0-100 Block of Saugatuck 

Road, Boulder Hill subdivision, Montgomery IL.  

 

After a thorough investigation the two suspects involved in this incident were apprehended and 

taken into custody. The suspects were then transported to the Kendall County Jail where they are 

waiting charges.  

 

The Sheriff’s Office continues to investigate this targeted incident and would like to express 

thanks to all of the officers that assisted. And a big thanks to all of the citizens for their valuable 

assistance and information which greatly assisted us with our efforts. 

 

The Sheriff’s Office would like to thank all departments that assisted including the Aurora Police 

Department’s K-9 unit and The Kane County Sheriff’s Office K-9 unit. 
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